
Eco-Schools update 
 
Thursday 25th February 2021 
 
Update log:  

 
-Due to the third lockdown and the current Covid 19 
restrictions we have organised Eco slightly differently.  

 

I have shared the document—Eco Schools at home—with 
all the staff so they can share this with their classes. This 
document is also available on our school eco page. I have al-
so shared this on Tapestry with our EYFS parents and chil-
dren as well as other eco resources.  

 

The school bought every child a skipping rope during lock 
down to encourage physical activity. 

 

The school also organised virtual yoga and dance lessons 
weekly for every class and Edstart shared their February 
P.E challenge with us.  

 

I have updated the Eco page on the school website.  

 

Once we are back at school we will continue to use the 
class eco books and I will continue to do videos for the 
school and eco reps. I will also speak to Mrs Cadogan to 
see if we can organise an eco rep google meet.  

Coming soon… 

-We hope to work on something with the school council 
and the PTA  
 


